Republic of the Philippines

CITY OF VALENZUELA - o 2
Metropolitan Manila wwﬂenzuela.
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF AWARD

SEP 0 & 2024
GABRIEL VENTURA JR.
Authorized Representative
FUMACO, INC

35 Pleasant View Drive, Bagbaguin
Caloocan, City

Dear Mr. Ventura Jr;

We are pleased to inform you that the Project “Supply of 17,500 pcs LED road Light, 5
pcs. Dry hand Diamond Core Drill, 125 pcs. Dry Core bit & 192 pcs. Wetted Surface
Adhesive ( A & B ) for LED road light” under Project Reference Number 089-LED ROAD
LIGHT-LDRRMF/TF-GOODS-2024, is hereby awarded to you in the amount of FORTY
MILLION THREE HUNDRED THOUSAND THIRTY SIX PESOS ONLY (Php 40,300,036.00)

You are therefore required, within ten (10) days from receipt of this Notice of Award to
formally enter into contract with us, as well as to post the required Performance Security
in the form and amount stipulated in the Instruction to Bidders. Failure to enter into the
said contract and timely provide the Performance Security shall constitute sufficient
ground for cancellation of this Award and forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Sincerely yours,

The City Hall, McArthur Highway, Karuhatan, Valenzuela City 1441
Tel.: (02) 8352-1000 * Fax: (02) 8292-9349
www.valenzuela.gov.ph
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CITY OF VALENZUELA Valenzuela!
Metropolitan Manila

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE TO PROCEED

SEP 73 2024

GABRIEL VENTURA JR.

Authorized Representative
FUMACO, INC

35 Pleasant View Drive, Bagbaguin
Caloocan, City

Dear Mr. Ventura Jr;

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
FUMACO INC. that work may proceed on the Project “Supply of 17,500 pcs LED road
Light, 5 pcs. Dry hand Diamond Core Drill, 125 pcs. Dry Core bit & 192 pcs. Wetted
Surface Adhesive ( A & B ) for LED road light” under Project Reference Number 089-
LED ROAD LIGHT-LDRRMF/TF-GOODS-2024.

Upon receipt of this Notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement a

nd in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies in the

space provided below

Sincerely yours,

SEP 7 6 2024

FUMACO, INC.

The City Hall, McArthur Highway, Karuhatan, Valenzuela City 1441
Tel.: (02) 8352-1000 * Fax: (02) 8292-9349
www.valenzuela.gov.ph




